
 
 

Memorandum 
 
 
To:  Electric Facility Review Board 

West Jordan City Council 
PacifiCorp 
Division of Public Utilities 
Committee of Consumer Services 

 
From: Julie Orchard, Commission Secretary 

 
Subject: Notice of Cancellation - Electric Facility Review Board Review of a Dispute between   

  PacifiCorp and West Jordan City 
 
Date:  June 13, 2005 
 

                                                                                          
The hearing scheduled for Monday, June 13, 2005, at 2:00 p.m. is cancelled.  This 

hearing of the Electric Facility Review Board was set to review a dispute between PacifiCorp and 

West Jordan City regarding the siting of a new substation in West Jordan.  PacifiCorp has asked 

the Board to stay proceedings while PacifiCorp pursues the matter in district court. If future 

proceedings are to be conducted by the Board, notice will be issued.  

 


